
Grief Support Group 
Our next Grief  Support meeting will be a 

lunch at Villa Bella in Burke on July 20 
immediately following the 11:30 

service.  Lunch entrees cost around 
$10.  Join us for a time of  good food and 

wonderful fellowship.   For more  
information please contact  

Shirley Readyhough at 703-955-1774 or 
703-331-0694. 


